[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Email Address]
[Date]

[bookmark: _Hlk165733474][House or Senate Member's Name]
[Address]

Dear [House or Senate Member's Name],

Date

Via Electronic Mail: [House or Senate Member's Email Address]

Re: 	Stop the Biden Administration’s Unlawful Title IX Changes

Dear Representative ____/Senator _____: 

On April 19, 2024, the Department of Education bypassed the U.S. Constitution by announcing the finalized Title IX rule changes which amend Title IX’s original “on the basis of sex” to now include “gender identity." This would affect governance, parental rights, local education and sporting fairness, and the personal privacy of children in the months and years to come.

The damage this unconstitutional act will have on every school receiving federal funding in the United States cannot be understated. As this rule has been finalized absent clear congressional review, the checks and balances in the branches of the federal government, as well as the congressional history and intent behind Title IX to protect equal opportunity for girls and women, are now at stake. 

Because of this, in my capacity as your constituent, I implore you to support Congresswoman Mary Miller’s Joint Resolution of Disapproval under the Congressional Review Act (CRA) to stop the Biden Administration’s unlawful Title IX changes that is currently cosponsored by 65 members of the U.S. House of Representatives.

Therefore, please exercise your legislative authority as my elected representative to take action on this crucial and pressing matter today.
								

Respectfully,	

​								[Your name]

